BPW Meeting November 2, 2016

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

4, Approving roadway geometry for the reconstruction of Cottage Grove Road
from Thompson Drive to Sprecher Road. (3rd and 16th AD). This project will
disturb more than an acre and will require a WDNR NOI, and a City Engineering
Erosion Control Plan and Permit. (Glen Yoerger, City Engineering)
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